
901 Main Street, Suite 4700 | Dallas, TX 75202 | clearviewenergy.com 

January 31, 2024 

New Department of Energy 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

Registrations@energy.nh.gov 

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL & UPS (Tracking No. 1Z8492670299111177) 

Re: CEPS Renewal Registration 

       Clearview Electric, Inc. d/b/a Clearview Energy 

ATTN: New Department of Energy

Clearview hereby submits Clearview's renewal for registration as a Competitive Electric Power 

Supplier ("CEPS") please find the attached.  

Attachments 

• Competitive Electric Power Supplier Application Form

• Attachment A - NH Secretary of State's Certificate stating Clearview is authorized to do business in

New Hampshire. See Puc 2006.0l(h).

• Attachment B - Printout of NH Secretary of State's website indicating Clearview's status as "Good

Standing", its trade name status as "Active", and that Clearview Electric, Inc. owns the trade name

Clearview Energy. See Puc 2006.0l(i).

• Attachment C - Evidence of Clearview's ISO-NE market participant membership. See Puc 2006.01 (i).

• Attachment D - Electronic Data Interchange certificates from each electric distribution utility in whose

franchise areas Clearview intends to operate. See Puc 2006.0l(k).

• Attachment E - Information required by Puc 2006.0l(p)(3) (settlements) and Puc. 2006.01p(4)(pending

investigations or complaints).

• Attachment F- Copy of customer contract. See Puc 2006.0l(w).

• Attachment G - Information required by Puc 2006.0l(o) (customer complaints).

• Attachment H - Financial Security Instrument. See Puc 2003.02(a)(2) and 2003.03. – Duplicate copy

original

Respectfully submitted, 

Laura Sillas 

Director of Regulatory Affairs 

Clearview Electric, Inc.  

O: 214.884.1745 

F: 972.546.9991 

lsillas@clearviewenergy.com 

Encl 
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